
Golden Library 

Birthday Book Club 

wishes you a 

Happy Birthday!! 
  

In honor of your birthday, we invite you to participate in our Birthday 

Book Club! This program involves donating a new book of your choice to 

the library to honor your birthday. As a thank you, a special bookplate 

with your name will be placed in the book and your picture will be 

displayed on our Birthday Book Club bulletin board. Summer birthdays 

are acknowledged toward the end of school year although donations 

are always accepted.  

  

If you would like to participate, please fill out the form below and 

return it with your book to the Golden Library.   

There are no deadlines.  Send it in any time! 

  

Students may donate a favorite book of theirs or a book they would 

like to read.  Or, for book donation ideas please see the  

Birthday Book Club wish list on www.amazon.com.  

  

All donations are appreciated and help grow our collection! 

Thank you and happy birthday! 
  

  
  

Golden Library Birthday Book Club 

  
Student Name_________________________________________ 

Teacher _____________________________________________ 

Birthdate ____________________________________________ 

Title of Book____________________________________________  

 


